Oxford Children Academy(Estd.1984)
J-155, Near Bombay Wala, Dhobiyon ka Modh, Adarsh Nagar, Jaipur 302004
Phone. 0141-6991000,/ 7737170786. 
Cir no. 21/2015-16/
Dear Parents,
We have come to the end of academic Year 2015-2016.  
Parents are requested to come along with the student personally to collect the result/ report card between                         9 a.m to 12 p.m. on  2nd of April 2016.                                                                                                                                                                     

For the next academic year 2016-17, the books and uniforms for all the classes are available in the school premises.                                                                                                                                                   School office will remain open from 9 a.m to 2 p.m during the holidays after exams.

Parents are also requested to refer our web site  www.oxfordchildrenacademy.com   for any enquiry about our school.
Our e-mail ID is  oxfordchildrenacademy@gmail.com 

We are pleased to inform all that now all the premises of our school is under CCTV surveillance. 
s/d. 
Principal.
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